
APPENDIX 10 

Hi Gill 
  
Thanks for your email – we have no availability before the bird besting season that 
starts in March. 
If you wanted this completing after the season it would be September / October? 
  
We could carry the work out in nesting season but we would have to do checks and 
then stop work if we do find birds nesting. 
The work would then be re booked in for 6 weeks for the birds to fledge. 
  
Please let me know how you would like to proceed. 
  
Kind regards 
 Emma Hazel 
Contracts Manager 
  
From: Gill Ayres 
Sent: 16 February 2022 12:23 
To: Emma Hazel 
Subject: Fwd: Quotation for tree works 
  
Emma, 
  
I am pleased to inform you that the Parish Council accepts your quotations (79386 
and 79387 attached) for the work specified in my email of 25 November 2021 (see 
below). I am sorry for the delay getting back to you but the Council did not meet in 
January due to Covid. 
  
I trust that the quotations (£3600 + £470 + £555 + VAT) still stand and that 
- all arisings will be removed 
- work will comply with relevant BS and Ch8 requirements and regulations 
concerning nesting birds 
- you will forward the "Cert of Ops" info that you mention. 
  
In addition we ask that you 
- provide a separate quotation for the work to grind the stump and replace the felled 
lime as previously requested 
- note that work is no longer required to tree 3601 on the Parish Field and advise us 
of any consequent reduction in costs 
  
When will you be able to do the work? We would like this as soon as possible and 
within this financial year if possible.  
When we have a date from you, I will be able to give you contact details for a 
Councillor who lives in the village, with whom you can liaise during the work when 
you are on site. 
  
Thanks for your help with this, Emma. 
 Kind regards 
Gill  
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